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Awarded the Septage Receiving Station project to the low bidder Stellar J Corporation in the amount
of $129,700.60. The Septage Receiving Station Project costs were an approved expense from a
budget decision package allocated at $675,000 in the 2015-2016 Budget for this project and other
system improvements at the Wastewater Treatment Plant. (Submitted by Sam Adams)
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